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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Dear OMB,i am currently a cottage owner from the thunderbay area in the municipality of
neebing .i recieved a letter from hydro one re,proposed increases to my current account in
neebing towship. I would like to remind the board i am a seasonal camp owner only occuping
the residence from may to september, from october to april no power is consumed on my line
why are we being billed an increase for power not being generated or stored or transported?I
ask the OMB to reconsider the increase to cottage owners who only use the power gride
seasonally I have no problem paying a fee for times when not used, but when the majority of
camps use there power only in the summer months these proposed rates are unrealistic.also
please note in this subdivision installed poles on camp property were at the expence of
property owners as well as paying a fee on each bill untill the line brought in was payed for ,
thank you don johnson
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